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Highlights from this week   

What an amazing week! We are very 

proud of the children for singing our 

Christmas songs to our grown-ups! We 

especially enjoyed the grown-ups 

joining in! 

We have played lots of different party 

games and have been busy making lots 

of different craft items. 

 Finally, Father Christmas visited our 

class today and gave our class a super 

present.  

 

 

Next term in Cherry Class  

Our topic for next term will be 

“Dinosaurs”. 

We will learn about different types of 

dinosaurs.  The children are keen to 

find out about the mighty 

tyrannosaurus!  We will pretend to be 

palaeontologists as we excavate salt 

dough bones and make our very own 

“fossils.”   

We will find out what different 

dinosaurs ate and create super mini 

dinosaur habitats.  

Will continue with our phase one 

phonics and learn how to spot a 

repeating pattern.  

    

 

 

Dates  

6th January 2025 – training day, 

school is closed.  

7th January 2025 – First day 

back!  

In the new year… 

On Monday 13 January 2025 we will start 

our little library service! We will run our 

class library every Monday. Your child will 

be supported to choose a book which they 

can borrow for a week. 

When your child returns the book on the 

following Monday, we will help your child to 

pick another library book which you can 

share with them at home. Unfortunately, 

we can only change books on Mondays. If 

you want to keep the book for longer then 

simply keep it at home for another week. 

Please feel free to ask if you have any 

questions!  

We politely ask you to make sure your 

child has a bag which is large enough for 

our A4 picture books. We are teaching 

the children to take care of our books.  

Thank you for your understanding. 


